
Scottish Fire and Rescue Service ward update noted.  
 
11 There was heard and noted a report by Station Commander Ben Adams, 
Scottish Fire and Rescue Service (SFRS), regarding the current issues, incidents 
and work being carried out in the ward for Quarter 4, advising 
 
(1) of the issues within the Drumchapel/Anniesland ward in relation to secondary 

fires with small clusters of fires within the Netherton and Drumchapel Park 
and surrounding streets;   

 
(2) that the SFRS were looking to work in partnership with Police Scotland with a 

more joint approach to engagement with local schools in the area on fire 
safety and anti-social behaviour; and  
 

(3) that the Warm Space event that took place in the Knightswood Fire Station 
was well attended. 
 
 


